
From:   Paul Christoforou   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 10, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0862-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

There were no specific requests for documents on the received email
Do you need us to send additional information?   

BR
Paul
Lociva


